
The Town of Newbury is working with TEC, a transportation planning and 
engineering firm, to design a portion of the Parker Street Shared Use Path, 
an extension of the Clipper City Rail Trail, along the north side of 
Parker Street in Newbury. The project is proposed to improve pedestrian and 
bicycle safety for Rail Trail users and close a gap in the Rail Trail and the broader 
Coastal Trails Network. 

A live virtual pubic meeting will be hosted via the Zoom link below to discuss the 
project goals and present the  design of the Parker Street Shared Use Path. 

Click here to attend the meeting: 
ParkerStreetSharedUsePathPublicMeeting

When: 
Thursday, March 31, 2022 
6:30 PM to 7:30 PM

Please send project inquiries and written statements to: 
publiccomment@theengineeringcorp.com

Parker Street Shared Use Path
Virtual Public Meeting Notice

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82997888528?pwd=WFZYMWtpRmFiQ2hxRlpOSnZYWnNPZz09



